Happy Decernber

FROM NORTH SHORE DANCE STUDIO
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Everyone was
fabulous in The
Nutcracker!
Thank you for
being a part of
NSDS. We wish
everyone a happy
Holiday season!

Holiday Open House December 12-17

Winter Break December 18-January 2nd
Semester |l Begins January 3, 2023

Keep an eye on your email -we will be asking
you what your plan is for Semester |l Classes.

If you wish to bring a plate of cookies or treats
to share for our Holiday Open House that would
be greatly appreciated.



